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Lumen presented the 2021 Frost & Sullivan Best
Practices Award for Ethernet Services

� � � � � �

July 7, 2021
Frost & Sullivan recognized Lumen with the 2021 Market Leadership Award for United States
Business Carriers, Ethernet Services. This award highlights Lumen’s industry-leading Ethernet
services, enhanced with software-defined networking capabilities that provide customers with
best-in-class solutions. The Frost & Sullivan Market Leadership Award recognizes the company
that achieved the greatest market share resulting from outstanding performance, products, and
services.
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